
    

 

 

 

May Monthly Newsletter 

NEXT MEETING: 

Tuesday, May 15 - Noon 

Monthly membership meetings are generally held the third 
Tuesday of each month.  These are joint meetings with TSPE.  

PDH certificates are provided at the meeting. 
 
NEW LOCATION - The May meeting will be at the Stadium 

Club, Finley Stadium.  Free parking on the south side.  Enter 
through the St. Elmo Gates South. 

 
The May meeting will feature: 

Speaker:  Russell Morehead, PE, Barge Waggoner Sumner & 
Cannon. 
 

Presentation: “Public Works Issues in Guatemala”, a trip 
BWSC engineers made to Guatemala to assist a Mayan 

Indian village construct a water system.   
 
RSVP to Mark Harrison or Ric Gibbs.  The cost for professional 

members will be $15, cash or check.   
 

Next Month: 
 
Monthly Membership Meeting June 12, 2012.   

 
OR 

 
Group Social – Chattanooga Lookouts (TBD). 
 

Keep the Date 
 

The ASCE Tennessee Section annual meeting will be a joint 
meeting with ACEC of Tennessee and TSPE.  September 12 – 

14, 2012 at the Embassy Suites in Murfreesboro.  More 
information will be provided as we get closer to the meeting. 
 
 

 

 

Contact Any Chattanooga  

Branch Officer for More Information: 
James M. Cashwell President 423-336-4012 

Mark C. Harrison Vice Pres 423-544-5318 

Richard M Gibbs Secretary 423-756-7970 

Don Warrington Treasurer 423-488-8590 

 

 

 

 

 
CALL TO ACTION! 

Chattanooga ASCE has a 

leadership opportunity for the 
Membership committee. 

Please contact a branch 

officer for more information. 
 

SECTION NEWSLETTER: 

Please use the link below to find 
the ASCE Tennessee Section 
newsletter.  The newsletter is 

posted on the Section website.  
Hard copies of the newsletter will 

not be mailed: 

http://tnasce.org/documents/

tenn-asce-newsletter/ 
 

The local EWB Chapters are 
looking for support for local 

projects geared to help where it 
is needed and to raise support for 
our international projects.  If you 

have a need or want to help, 
please contact Mark Harrison 

(mharrison@mountaincreekengin
eering.com) or Diego Aguilera 

(diegoa@aguilera.me). 

 

To Find Out More  

About the EWB Student 

Chapter, Check out their 

Website: 

 

http://utc.collegiatelink.net/or

ganization/engineers-without-

borders 
 

To Find Out More  

About the EWB Professional 

Chapter, Check out their 

Website: 

http://chattanoogaewb.org 

 

 

 

 

 


